
 
Fauquier County’s Health and Safety Committee would like to take the opportunity to share an invaluable 
resource available to all FCFRS personnel! Free training offerings from the Fire Service Research Institute (FSRI).  
 
As an extension of Underwriter’s Laboratory (UL), FSRI is dedicated to advancing firefighter safety and 
effectiveness through cutting-edge research and education. 
 
Why should you take advantage of this opportunity? Here's what FSRI has in store for you: 

1. Diverse Course Offerings: Explore a wide range of courses tailored to enhance your skills and knowledge, 
all designed to empower you in the field. 
 

2. Insightful After Action Reports: Learn from near miss incidents and line of duty death reports, gaining 
valuable insights to prevent future mishaps and ensure the safety of yourself and your team. 
 

3. Peer-Reviewed Articles: Stay updated with the latest industry insights and research findings, directly 
contributing to your professional development. 

 
To take advantage of this opportunity, use the following link to access FSRI:  
  

 
 

Access “Training” from the website menu and click “Join Now”. 
 
Follow the steps to create a free profile and gain access to multiple training resources.  
 
Questions regarding this Safety Bulletin should be directed to Technician Daniel Bohon. 
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